
Mark Your Calendar-

The Voter
June 10 2024

Empowering 
Voters
Defending
Democracy

The Voter welcomes you back to our new bi-monthly newsletter for the Central
Kane County League of Women Voters. Going forward, The Voter will be delivered
to your inbox on the Second and Fourth Mondays of each month.

But that doesn’t mean you shouldn’t watch for pertinent information coming your
way at other times of the month. As we learn about what going on - you may receive
an alert email; a reminder email; or a “look what’s coming up email”. 

Either way, you can count on The Voter in your inbox twice monthly.

JUNE
CKC Board Mtg 7 pm, 
Geneva Library

12

Third Thursday Member Cocktails, 
location tbd

20

Third Friday Member Coffee, 
Kreme Coffee Roasters, North Aurora

21

Stay Connected & Informed
https://my.lwv.org/illinois/central-kane-county

CKC Board Mtg 7 pm, 
Geneva Library

2

Third Thursday Member Cocktails, 
location tbd

18

Third Friday Member Coffee, 
location tbd

19

JULY

Migrant Presentation, 
Geneva Public Library 7 pm 

19

Legislative Wrap Up In Springfield:

CKC Board Mtg 7 pm, 
Geneva Library

7

Third Thursday Member Cocktails, 
location tbd

15

Third Friday Member Coffee, 
location tbd

16

AUGUST
2024-2025 Membership Dues
due

1

The IL General Assembly wrap the 2024 Session with some good wins which included a balance budget;
increasing the Child Tax Credit and providing much needed funding for immigrant services.

However, there still remains unaddressed legislation that the League considers crucial:
Senate Bill 2633 (Karina’s Bill) addressing the safety concerns of domestic abuse victims  by removing
firearms from their abuser.
House Bill 5386 along with SB0771 protecting the state’s wetlands.

Our hope is to see the GA revisit these bills (and a few others) during the Fall Veto Session. Visit ILGA.gov to keep
track of what’s going on, and remember these bill numbers are only associated with the current 103 GA.
 

https://ilga.gov/default.asp
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Details are available for the CKC Migrant Committee’s presentation: 
U.S. Immigration Hard Facts & Human Faces: 

Navigating U.S. Immigration in Our Communities

Wednesday, June 19, 2024
7:00 - 8:30 p.m.

Geneva Public Library

This in-person presentation is open to the public, and available via live-
stream through BATV. 

Member Interest Survey

Each new membership year, we gather information from
our League members in an effort to 

Ensure our membership is engaged in ways that matter
to them;

1.

 Remind membership about the opportunities to be
engaged; and

2.

 Update our membership contact info/preferred method
of contact.

3.

To that end, please take a moment to click on the graphic to complete the Interest Survey Google Form. If
you’ve already submitted your Interest Survey in response to last week’s email - you need not resubmit.

Donations accepted at the door of disposable diapers; feminine pads; toilet tissue; and facial tissue. 

LWVIL mis/dis information task force members were quoted in last
month’s Sun Times’ article addressing the “real danger to our

democracy”.  Read more by clicking the photo at left.

https://forms.gle/jniBzHPk5CQ5cdpK8
https://web.cvent.com/event/531edaae-073b-4861-846e-7d8f9be971ad/regProcessStep1?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=9c4700f5-479e-484f-8805-52790d820cf2
https://chicago.suntimes.com/democracy/2024/05/15/election-disinformation-democracy-solutions-project
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